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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I support stringent regulations on gas drilling in the state to protect our waterways, acquifers, etc. from
contamination and in turn protect its residents and the environment. Also I support taxing the drillers as an
appropriate source of revenue if the state continues to give leases to drill on public (or private) lands.
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